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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:46:40 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:15 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064


-- Name --
ROBERT WHALE


-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes


-- Comments --
As a consumer, I have no choice, no where else to go. The impact to the consumer(s) is far greater than to the
company.
Enbridge financials already show the the company forecasting record profits for 2025.
Do they need this increase? No.
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